alen G Sun, Mar 31, 2013 at 11:03 AM

To: Jeff Howard

Jeff,

| wanted to tell you how much A REALLY appreciated your help with my Short Sale.

You were wonderful in how you treated me. The weekly updates, the lessened amount of money to the lender,
the return of my legal fees and professional manner this was all handled were TOP NOTCH.

I would tell anyone looking for a short sale to get you for their help. You made the experience totally easy and
quick.

Jeff, thanks for all you did for me in this experience that really had me scared at times. thanks for calming me
down and letting me know it would all be OK and it was.

Sincerely

Allen Lewis



